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May 1, 2017 
 
 
 
The Catoosa County News 
P.O. Box 40 
Ringgold, Georgia 30736 
 
 
 
Please publish in the legal section of the May 10th  2017 edition. 
 

Notification of a Public Hearing and Special Called Meeting 
 

THE CITY OF RINGGOLD, GEORGIA 
 

 
The City of Ringgold will hold a Public Hearing concerning amending some portions of 
the current Occupation Tax Ordinance and adopting a new fee schedule, adding an 
administrative fee definition and fee, removing the exemption of manufacturers and 
providing for professional practitioners’ as classified in state law.  All parties interested 
are urged to attend or provide your written comments. The public hearing will be held on 
Monday, May 22, 2017 starting at 7:00 p.m. at Ringgold City Hall, 150 Tennessee 
Street, Ringgold, Georgia. 
 
The Second and Final reading of the Occupation Tax Ordinance Amendment will be 
held on May 22, 2017 at 7:00 p.m. during the Regular Scheduled Council Meeting. 
 
A copy of the proposed ordinance can be found at Ringgold City Hall or on the City 
website at www.cityofringgoldga.gov. 
 
 
 
Mayor Nick Millwood 
 

 

 

 


